
Warning, Maintenance and Technical Alert 

The Issue:  As a result of wear over some years a major user of RegO A7575L4 Safety Hose Filler Couplings has 
found one instance where the retaining collar on the tailpiece of this coupling has worn away to the extent where the 
tailpiece has been allowed to travel through the handle assembly.  
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Warning:  If the unit separates under pressure, that is during a filling operation, there is the potential for product  

discharge and operator injury.    

                 New collar              Worn collar                                                                                    

What to do and what you might find:  Inspect by removing the retaining circlip from the tailpiece and slide the  
handle assembly back to reveal the collar.  See examples below: 
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We remind you of the following general warning:   

Gameco (NSW) Pty Ltd 

ABN: 93 001 367 862  

Sydney: (02) 9648 5856 

Melbourne: (03) 9480 3633  

Brisbane: (07) 3377 7999  

Web:  gameco.com.au 

How much wear is safe:  This issue has come to light over the last 72 hours and RegO has yet to consider and  

respond to the detail revealed.  As soon as RegO has responded a further notice will be issued.  It will be posted 

under ‘News’ at gameco.com.au and is expected early next week. 

4 July, 2013 


